
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NF-20-155 - Provider Alert 

Date:  November 28, 2020 

To: All Nursing Facilities 
All Assisted Living Facilities 
All Residential Care Facilities 
All Adult Foster Homes 

Department of Human Services 
Office of Aging and People with Disabilities 

Safety, Oversight and Quality Unit 
PO Box 14530, Salem, OR 97309 

3406 Cherry Ave NE, Salem, OR 97303 
Phone: (503) 373-2227 

Fax (503) 378-8966 

 

From: Jack Honey, Administrator 
Safety, Oversight and Quality Unit 
Office of Aging and People with Disabilities 

 
RE: Communications materials to share with all long-term care staff 
about risks associated with COVID-19 exposure outside of work 

 

As Oregon continues to deal with a surge in COVID-19 cases, outbreaks at long- 
term care facilities in communities often reflect the level of COVID-19 exposure in 
the community. Long-term care management and staff, including those who aren’t 
involved in direct care, can potentially introduce COVID-19 into a facility if they 
take a risk in their personal lives. 

 
Below are links to informational materials to help remind staff that being careful 
about COVID-19 exposure in their personal lives is just as important as the 
prevention efforts they make at work. Please help us share these downloadable 
communication materials with your managers and staff: 

 
• A one-page flyer in English and Spanish that can be distributed to management 

and all staff. This flyer may also be posted as a sign in break rooms, 
administrative areas, kitchens and facility maintenance areas. 

• Social media messages for Facebook and Twitter. 
 

These messages are particularly important as staff seek to enjoy the holiday season 
and may be considering doing more personal errands or taking advantage of social 
activities they wouldn’t have previously considered. 

https://www.oregon.gov/dhs/COVID-19/Documents/LTC-Worker-Infection-Control%20Flyer.pdf
https://sharedsystems.dhsoha.state.or.us/DHSForms/Served/ls3459.pdf
https://www.oregon.gov/dhs/COVID-19/PublishingImages/Protecting-Workers-Media%20Card.png
https://www.oregon.gov/dhs/COVID-19/PublishingImages/Protecting-Workers-Media%20Card-Twitter.png
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